
WHITESTONE & BULKINGTON 
COMMUNITY FORUM 

 
 

Draft Actions from the Meeting held on Thursday 19th February 2015 at 
Bulkington Community Library 
 
Present: 

Cllrs John Beaumont, Kristofer Wilson 
Andrea Buckley (Warwickshire County Council) 
Simone Donaghy (Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council) 
PC David Dyde (Warwickshire Police) 
PC Roy Hampton (Warwickshire Police)  
PC Esther Kinch 
Robin Wachin (PCC Community Safety Ambassador) 
Nine residents and 3 representatives from Neighbourhood Watch 
 
Apologies: 
Cllrs Martin Heatley, Nick Grant, Terry Doherty, June Tandy and Sgt Dave Williams 
 
 
Issues from the Forum 
 
Issue Action 
People are parking too close to the Junction at 
Barbridge Road. 
 

Police agreed to investigate. 

School bus and parking on Zig Zags when 
dropping off and picking up from St James 
Junior School, Barbridge Road. 
 

Police to investigate. 

New Double Yellow signs on Leicester Road – 
does this need a sign for enforcement? 
 

Confirm with Highways if a sign is needed. 

The forum request that they would like a 
breakdown of Civil Parking visits and penalty 
notices just for Bulkington please for the next 
forum. 
 

Request to be passed to the Civil 
Enforcement Team. 

Coventry Road, Pauls Land: litter and rubbish 
all around. 
 

NBBC Simone Donaghy to investigate with 
NBBC officers. 

Most bus stops in Bulkington Village are not 
accessible – it is impossible to use if in a 
wheelchair or motorised chair as they are 
sloped or on grass 

Pass to WCC Highways to investigate. The 
resident raising the issue offered to meet on 
site to explain the issue. 
This was also raised at Bede and Poplar 
Community Forum on 24th February. 
 

 
Next meeting will be held on Thursday 9 July 2015 from 7pm at Bulkington Community 
Library. 

 
 


